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Dear Parents/Carers,       16th April 2024 
 
Your child will be swimming with the school as from TUESDAY 23RD APRIL and for every 
Tuesday for the next two terms, 11 sessions in total. The cost is £4 per week which will 
partially cover the cost of the transport and swimming instruction. If you would prefer you 
can pay one sum of £44 to cover the two terms but we cannot offer any refunds if your 
child is unable to swim for any reason.   
 
The Spalding Swimming Pool have asked us to remind parents of the Health and Safety 
requirements of the pool and have made it clear that unless they are adhered to, the 
children will not be allowed in the pool. 
 
The pool requests that: 
 
 No jewellery whatsoever is to be worn (including earrings) 
 All long hair (boys and girls) must be tied back or a swim hat worn 
 Girls must not wear bikinis, only one piece swimsuits 
 Boys must not wear long shorts, only conventional swimming trunks, 
   or speedo style trunks. 
 
Particularly with younger children, we should be very grateful if the correct money could be 
sent in a sealed envelope marked with the child’s name, and that all items are named and 
brought in a suitable sized bag.   
 
The children should not bring any spending money, or shower items, talcum powder etc.   
 
Whilst the children can bring goggles with them they will be actively encouraged to swim 
without them and would appreciate your support with this. 
 
In respect of children who have not been swimming with this school before, please would 
you let the classteacher know if your child has achieved any swimming certificates, i.e. 5/10 
metres. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
D. Pilsworth 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
          
 


